
PSLU Committee 

From: 	 Jim Doran Ill <JDoran3@eydesignmaui.com > 
Sent: 	 Tuesday, June 02, 2020 2:19 PM 
To: 	 PSLU Committee 
Cc: 	 Jim Doran Ill 
Subject: 	 PSLU - 56 Kilohana Makai Workforce Housing Project Zoning Change Support Letter 
Attachments: 	 Xerox Scan_06022020140517.PDF 

Aloha, 

Please find the attached correspondence in support for subject: 

PSLU — 56: 	Kilohana Makai Workforce Housing Project 

James R. Doran Ill 

Ceramic Tile Plus 

Exclusively Yours Design 

JR Doran Inc. 

25 South Kahului Beach Road 

Kahului, Hawaii 96732 
(Tel) 	808.871.7595 
(Fax) 808.871.7059 

(Email) idoran3@eydesignmaui.com  
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DATE: June 2, 2020 

TO: 	Planning and Sustainable Land Use Committee 

EMAIL: pslu.committee@mauicountv.us  

RE: 	PSLU — 56 Change in Zoning for the Proposed Kilohana Makai Workforce Housing Project 

Aloha Members of the Committee, 

Without question, one of the greatest needs facing our Maui community is the need for affordable 

workforce housing. To this end, I am writing to you today in support of changing the zoning for the 

Kilohana Makai project. 

My family has been in business here on Maui for over 43 years in the construction industry and we know 

what a struggle it is for local families to make ends meet and achieve home ownership. Providing the 

opportunity for our local families to live and work on the island must be one of the highest priorities for 

our local government. Projects like Kilohana Makai that can help meet the need for workforce housing 

must be a priority. 

Mahalo for the opportunity to submit this letter in support of the change in zoning to allow the 

development of the Kilohana Makai Workforce Housing Project. 

Very Best wishes, 

es Doran Doran 

esident 

Ceramic Tile Plus and Exclusively Yours (JR Doran Inc.) 

25 South Kahului Beach Road 

Kahului, HI 96732 

808.871.7595 (tel) 

www.ceramictileplus.com   
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